
From: Roberts, Melvyn   
Sent: 15 December 2020 09:40 
To: Little Crow Solar Park <LittleCrowSolarPark@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: [EN010101] Little Crow Solar Park - Request for Adequacy of Consultation 
Representation - URGENT 
Importance: High 
 
Hi, 
 
I am writing to confirm that we are happy with the consultation that has been carried out. 
 
Regards 
 
Mel Roberts 
Principal Planning Officer 
Doncaster MBC 
The Civic Office 
Waterdale 
Doncaster  
DN1 3BU 
Telephone  

Please note that owing to current circumstances relating to Covid-19 there will inevitably be 
disruption to the day to day running of the Planning Service and this will include the 

processing of planning and building regulation applications and other work areas. Officers 
are still working remotely and have full access to emails but may be required to assist other 
essential Council services during this challenging time.   We are confident our contingency 
plans enable us to operate effectively, but we may need to make difficult choices in relation 

to other priorities if required.  Public safety and Dangerous Structures remains the priority of 
our Building Control Team and the normal reporting procedures in this regard should 

continue to be followed.  Thank you for your understanding. 

  




